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What is Child Protection about?   

All of the adults in your Moor First Family think that your health, safety and welfare are very 

important. In our school, we respect all children, and help to protect your rights. We do our best to 

help children make good educational progress.   

How does Moor First School work to keep you safe?   

• Our teachers and all other staff at our school provide a safe environment for you to learn.   

• Staff at our school know how to keep you and your friends safe: at home as well as school. 

• The staff tell you how to keep yourself, and others, safe.   

• Teachers think it is very important for you to recognise risks in different situations.   

• Our lessons include: PSHE, healthy eating, e-safety, road safety, British Values and assemblies.  

• We are a school where everyone has the right to feel SAFE; the right to LEARN without 

distraction or disruption and the right to RESPECT this is why we have our school values. 

• We think it is important for you to know where to get help if you are worried or unhappy 

about something.   

 

Need to talk?   

You can talk to any adult in school if you need to because we all care for you, but Mrs Atherton and 

Mrs Watson Lazowski will ALWAYS be responsible for keeping you safe. These adults are called 

Designated Safeguarding Leads and are in charge of your safety in your school. 

If you don’t think you can speak to an adult in school, leave a note in your class Worry Monster. You 

can also phone ChildLine who will listen to you and give you help and advice.  

 

0800 1111 

 

 


